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Community Association Meetings


The Loch Raven Improvement Association meets the third Tuesday of every month, 


with the exception of 


August and December.   


Upcoming Meetings:


March 19th, 2019


April 16th, 2019


May 21st, 2019


Good Samaritan Hospital


5601 Loch Raven Boulevard 


Parker Conference 


Rooms 3 and 4


7:00pm


SPECIAL GUEST:


Code Enforcement


Inspections








Volunteers Needed


MAYOR’S 2019 SPRING CLEAN-UP EVENT











Saturday 4/27/19, 7:30am


Mark your calendars!


Grab your work gloves and join us, as we spruce up the landscaping around our neighborhood signs.


Starting from:


Upper parking lot


Immanuel Lutheran Church





ALL RESIDENTS WELCOME!





Business and correspondence to:


LRIA


P.O. Box 66226


Baltimore, MD 21239


410-435-5577


www.LRIA.org


THELOCHRAVENIMPROVEMENT


ASSOCIATION @hotmail.com








CALLING ALL RESIDENTS!


The Loch Raven Improvement Association, Inc. (LRIA) is a self-sustaining, non-profit community organization that seeks to strengthen our neighborhood by empowerment and participation of our residents.  We are dedicated to identifying objectives, taking appropriate action upon those objectives, and developing strategies for long-term resolutions to ensure that our area remains safe, clean, and strong.


Last year, unfortunately, the Association saw a significant reduction in resident participation, signaling a negative shift from civic responsibility.  Of the 1200 households in our community, the LRIA recorded a dismal 3% of those homes paying dues, barely enough to cover expenses of our newsletter, mailbox, and telephone. 


WE WELCOME ALL RESIDENTS TO GET INVOLVED IN OUR COMMUNITY! 


JOIN THE LRIA TODAY!


Joining the LRIA is one easy way to express your proactive commitment with our neighborhood.  As a member, you’re supporting an effort to maintain and stimulate property values, promote superior standards of sanitation and neighborhood health, and support laws that combat crime and nuisance behavior.  The more we grow our membership base, the more we’re able to have a positive impact on our community.  


Membership dues are only $20 PER HOUSEHOLD, ANNUALLY!


 Please show your support by forwarding your payment to the LRIA business office 


or by making payment at any community association meeting.  


THANK YOU AND WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT!











COMMUNITY UPDATES …





ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF NEW POLICE COMMISSIONER


The LRIA joined several northeast communities in February 2019, to welcome the Honorable Michael Harrison, as he nears appointment to the position of Baltimore’s new police commissioner.  We look forward to his sense of urgency and leadership style that stresses renewed community engagement.  Hopefully, this will be a catalyst for increased patrols and visual presence in our area, something we have requested for some time.    


43rd DISTRICT COMMUNITY NIGHT IN ANNAPOLIS


Please join Senator Mary Washington and Delegates Maggie McIntosh, Curt Anderson, & Regina Boyce on Wednesday, March 13th, 2019, for an update on the 2019 Maryland General Assembly.  Free parking.  Entertainment & dinner provided.  Photo ID’s required!   President Miller Conference Center West 1, 11 Bladen Street, Annapolis, MD, 6pm – 8pm.  Please RSVP to � HYPERLINK "mailto:senatormarywashington@gmail.com" �senatormarywashington@gmail.com� or call 410-841-3145. 


GET READY…  COMMUNITY-WIDE HOUSING INSPECTIONS COMING SOON!!! 


Housing inspectors are expected in our neighborhood soon.   Don’t get a citation!  Inspectors will be processing citations and notices for all derelict housing conditions, including but not limited to, litter & debris on your property, bulk trash, dilapidated storage sheds, abandoned vehicles, and trash cans left in the alley.  Please do your part in tidying up your property and keeping our neighborhood clean and healthy.


ILLEGAL ACTIVITIES IN THE LRIA


Warmer weather is a time that usually draws increased criminal and nuisance activities throughout our district.  The LRIA implores all residents to be vigilant to unusual and suspicious activity in our neighborhood and DO NOT BE AFRAID TO MAKE THE CALL!


For distribution, manufacturing, storage or use of illegal substances, call 911. 


For parking violations, report the make, model, color, tag number & location to 311.  


For aggressive panhandling, report the location & description of individual(s) to 911.


For destruction of property, report the location & description of individual(s) to 911. 


For suspicious persons or individuals pulling on car handles, call 911. 


 





Calling All Volunteers!!!


 Mayor’s 2018 


Spring Clean-up Event





Date:  Sat., April 28th, 2018


Time:  7:30am


Location:  Community Signs along the Loch Raven Blvd. corridor (beginning at Loch Raven @ Belvedere)


Grab your work gloves and join us, as we spruce up the landscaping around our neighborhood signs with mulch and seasonal plantings.


All residents welcome!


Refreshments provided





Dept. of Transportation Northeast Open House





Join DOT Director and staff to learn about initiatives and projects in the area.  Learn about:


Resurfacing projects


Reconstruction


Streetscapes





Monday, March 18th, 2019


6pm – 7:30pm


Morgan State University Graves School of Business


4100 Hillen Road





FREE 


Christian Music Concert


Saturday


March 16th, 2019


2:30pm


Immanuel Lutheran Church





Todd Finney, a Christian Musician, will share his story of homelessness and of how God has led him to being a musician through word and song.





Immanuel Lutheran Church 


will host its annual Easter Egg Hunt on 


April 21st, 2019, 11:30am


Bring the kids!  All community children are invited to attend.


Candy-filled plastic eggs will be hidden on the front lawn of the church.  


Collection baskets will also be provided.





IMMANUEL EASTER EGG HUNT





CASH CAMPAIGN OF MARYLAND offers FREE Tax Preparation and other helpful financial services:   Eligibility:  Individuals or families who earned $55,000 or less qualify for free tax assistance.  To schedule an appointment, call 410-234-8008, or visit: cashmd.org.  Locations at 5225 York Road or 5911 York Road.    





IF YOU DO NOT HAVE WORKING SMOKE DETECTORS IN YOUR HOME, PLEASE CALL BALTIMORE’S 311 CALL CENTER TODAY:  You must call before 7pm any day of the week.  Once you answer a few questions, someone from the Fire Department will come out to your house within 2 hours.  Someone 18 years old or older must be home in order for the FD to come into your home to replace or install new FREE smoke detectors.





CONGRESSMAN ELIJAH E. CUMMINGS’ 22nd ANNUAL JOB FAIR:  Monday, April 1st, 2019, 9am-2pm, Morgan State University, Hill Field House.  For more information, please call 410-685-9199





MAYOR PUGH invites you to the 2019 TAXPAYERS’ NIGHT; BUDGET FOR A BETTER BALTIMORE:  April 9th, 2019, 6pm – 8pm, War Memorial Building, 101 N. Gay Street  





SPRING REMINDERS!!





NOISE NUISANCES / DISTURBING THE PEACE.  Noise nuisances WILL NOT be tolerated in the Loch Raven community.  Please be considerate of your neighbors!  Everyone has a right to reasonable and peaceful enjoyment of their homes and with everyone’s help, we all can enjoy the great outdoors without offending or being offended.  Please call 911 to report rude and discourteous individuals engaging in noise nuisances.


ILLEGAL DIRT BIKES.  Dirt bikes and off-road recreational vehicles are ILLEGAL in Baltimore City.  If you have information on the illegal use and/or storage of dirt bikes in our community, please call 911 or text a tip, picture, or leave a voicemail at 443-902-4474.  You can also email that same information to � HYPERLINK "mailto:dirtbiketips@baltimorepolice.org" �dirtbiketips@baltimorepolice.org�.  


PORTABLE BASKETBALL RIMS.  These devices are strictly prohibited in any public right-of-way in Baltimore City.  Residents are encouraged to report the misuse of these rims by calling 911.  


ANIMAL CONTROL.  Pet owners… please ensure that you clean up after your pet(s), that your pet is properly restrained in your yard and in public, and that your pet does not bark continuously to disturb the peace.  


ILLEGAL DUMPING.  Illegal dumping is the most disrespectful sanitation violations to any community.  If you observe illegal dumping, please call 911 immediately and provide as much vehicle and/or occupant information as you can.  You may remain anonymous.


ILLEGAL SIGN POSTINGS.   Illegal signs, such as “We Buy Houses”, “Contractor Services”, etc. are a common community eyesore.  Please DO NOT post illegal signs in our neighborhood and report all violations to 311.   
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“Northeast Baltimore neighbors working together to maintain the highest quality of community life by

ensuring that our neighborhoods remain safe, clean and strong”
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